June Newsletter 2025

Greetings from your Heatherwood HOA Board! Happy Father's Day and Flag Day!

Next event is our neighborhood is visiting your friends & neighbors!

Nothing else planned till fall and we'll have neighborhood gathering at the end of Newton and 149th street, in front of Cathy Hinkle's house!

Thank you Ajjit Sathe and Harish Kumar for chairing the sidewalk Mud-Jacking project this year! We improved another five uneven sidewalk spots. Last year Steve & Annette Glary started this effort and fixed five of the worst low sidewalk spots in the neighborhood. I really appreciate this project since so many of our residents walk and take their dogs on walks! Thank you all, good work!

Update from Cindy Hunter, Peggy Ferguson 913-713-9932 and Jo Warmuth 913-579-5773 on new neighbors in Heatherwood. Welcome committee reminds you to give them a call when you see new neighbors moving in and we'll make sure to visit them, give them a welcome packet and gather their contact information for our Heatherwood Directory!

Welcome Raymond & Rebecca Ross at 7702 W 149th St. Welcome Grace Dorman at 14729 Newton St. Welcome Michael & Kim Ross at 7617 W 149th St. Welcome Dan & Sandy Jameson at 7409 W 148th St. Welcome Lawrence & Margaret Beil at 8620 W 149th St.

Recent homes pending sales:

14860 Floyd St. 14731 Conser St. 7620 W. 149th St. 7505 W. 149th St.

Update from Lawns & Grounds Director: Annette Glary - Weather permitting our grass cutting day is Wednesday and if it is raining, they will return usually the next day when conditions are better. If you have an issue that needs addressed by Horizon Lawn service, please send email to Annette Glary at heatherwodgrounds@gmail.com or text a picture to 913-486-1754

Thinking about a new roof, deck or other outside changes? Please contact Architecture Chairman Ajit Sathe at his contact email ajit.sathe@gmail.com for questions about HOA approval for fences, decks, room additions, roofs and any other exterior work!

Last Word... watch for some updates from our Garden Club, maybe something new coming to our neighborhood entrances on 149th St. and Floyd St. with new planters. Have a safe and relaxing summer, see you around the neighborhood! Sincerely, Greg Hunter President